
 

 

 

23rd September 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The DofE Training and Practice Expedition (Saturday 26th/Sunday 27th 

September) and the DofE Qualifying Expedition (Thursday 1st/Friday 2nd 

October) are going ahead as planned. 

 

Students in Year 10 who will miss the 26th/27th training/practice due to having to 

isolate can attend training and practice sessions at school in A31 on Monday 

28th/Tuesday 29th/Wednesday 30th September lunchtimes - they can then take part 

in the Qualifying Expedition on 1st/2nd October as planned. 

 

Other students in Year 10 who missed the previous Qualifying Expedition for 10A/K 

on the 17th/18th September are expected to attend the Qualifying Expedition on 

1st/2nd October instead. 

 

 

G Payne 
 

Mr Payne - DofE Manager 

 


